
 

 

 

26th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Extended Sports Week: 3rd July - 12th July 2023 

 

We are all super excited that our Sports Week is fast approaching and we are 

really looking forward to putting on another exciting and engaging extended 

Sports Week for all of the children this year.  

 

Throughout this period, there will be a variety of activities taking place for the 

children to participate in, including a mini marathon, a carousel of sports and a 

competitive Sports Day. During the Sports Days, the children in EYFS and Key 

Stage 1 will be participating in a range of events such as an egg and spoon race, 

relay race, sack race, hurdles and an obstacle course. The Key Stage 2 Sports 

Day will be slightly different this year, with the children participating in similar 

events mentioned above but also a chance for the children to represent their 

house in a selected race or challenge against the other House Teams. The 

children will have practised these in their recent PE lessons. Although the 

Sports Day involves competition between each of the Houses, our main aim for 

the whole of Sports Week is for each child to have lots of fun whilst engaging in 

physical activity! 

 

Please see the times each Key Stage will be participating in their Sports Day 

below. Both events will be taking place on the school field. We ask that those 

who wish to attend arrive at the school gate 15 minutes prior to the start time 

of their child’s Sports Day.  

 

Please note that due to the strike action on Friday 7th July, Key Stage 2 Sports 

Day will now be taking place on Wednesday 12th July. We would like to extend 

the week of Sports for the children to run from Monday 3rd July until 

Wednesday 12th July. Throughout these days we would like all the children to 

come to school in their PE Kits! 



 

 

 

 

Sports Days - Dates and Times: 

 

Thursday 6th July 2023 9:30am – KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) 

Thursday 6th July 2023 1:30pm – EYFS (Reception) 

 

NEW DATE! 

 

Wednesday 12th July 2023 9:30am –  

KS2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) 

 

As the children will be getting active throughout these days, we would like the 

children to come to school dressed in their Ashmole PE kits each day! On the 

day of your child’s Sports Day, the children should continue to wear their PE kit 

but should wear a top that is the colour of their House team. If you are not 

sure what House your child is in, please speak to the class teacher. 

 

We really look forward to having an exciting sporty week! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss B Powell 

PE Subject Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 


